
 

 

CIPC INVITES YOU TO A WEBINAR 

 

BENEFICIAL OWNERSHIP – ARE YOU STRUGGLING TO DETERMINE WHETHER YOUR 
COMPANY IS AN AFFECTED OR NON-AFFECTED COMPANY? 

 

 
 

Join our webinar for owners of companies and close 
corporations which is aimed to provide information on 

Beneficial Ownership, with specific reference to 
Affected Companies and Non-Affected Companies.   

 
The same webinar will be hosted on a few dates that 

more persons will be able to attend. 
 

Dates 
 

Friday, 14 February 2025 
 

Thursday, 20 February 2025 
 

Thursday, 27 February 2025 
 

 

Time 

9H30 – 10H30 

 
The webinar will be streamed live on CIPC Facebook and YouTube. No need to register.  

Simply follow CIPC on Facebook or subscribe to theCIPC on YouTube. 


